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Dear Dr. Mujumdar: 
 
Congratulations!  You have been selected by the American Association of Engineering Societies 
(AAES) as the 2017 recipient of the Kenneth Andrew Roe Award.  The award will be presented to you 
on Monday, April 24, 2017, at the AAES Annual Awards Banquet and Ceremony, at the National 
Academy of Engineering (2101 Constitution Avenue, NW, Washington, DC).  A reception and photos 
will take place at 5:30 pm, with the dinner starting at 6:30 pm. 
 
Due to the significance of this award, winners are required to attend the banquet to personally receive 
their award.  We look forward to welcoming you to this event.  By Thursday, December 1, noon 
Eastern time, please notify Jane Alspach (jalspach@asce.org) whether or not you will attend the 
Awards Banquet to personally accept your award.   
 
The award recognizes an engineer who has been effective in promoting unity among the engineering 
societies.  Your citation will read: For his leadership contributions that have helped shape public policy 
for natural hazard reduction through a holistic systems approach; for representing U.S. engineers to the 
World Federation of Engineering Organizations and as a member in the Pan American Academy of 
Engineers. 
 
The AAES Awards Banquet is part of the AAES/NAE Annual Convocation of Professional Engineering 
Societies held at the Academy.  As many dinner guests will be attending meetings during the day, 
dress for the evening is business attire. 
 
We are pleased to offer you two complimentary tickets for the banquet, and you are most welcome to 
invite other family members, friends and colleagues.  After the first of the year, we will send you 
information on how to register yourself and guest and how to purchase additional tickets.   
 
To allow us to appropriately introduce you, please send your latest biographic information (250-450 
word count) and head-and-shoulders photo (JPG 300 dpi) to info@aaes.org, the AAES mailbox. 
 
Congratulations to you on being selected to receive this important AAES award.  Should you discover 
questions, please contact Jane Moran Alspach, Senior Manager of Honors and Awards at ASCE, at 
jalspach@asce.org.    
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Sincerely, 
 

 
Wendy B. Cowan, CAE 
Executive Director 
 
P.S.   Unfortunately, due to award fund budgeting restrictions, AAES has no provision to cover and/or 
reimburse the costs of your lodging or travel associated with attending the AAES Awards Banquet.   
 
 
cc:   Norma Jean Mattei, Ph.D., P.E., President, ASCE (nmattei@uno.edu)  
 Thomas W. Smith III, Executive Director, ASCE (tsmith@asce.org)  
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